
 From: webmaster@oeb.ca <webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Monday, September 20, 2021 10:06 PM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Letter of Comment -

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2021-09-20

-- Case Number --
EB-2021-0041

-- Name --
Shelley McCorkell

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
The documents sent to advise,  communication the reasons for the increase are beyond the capacity of the majority
of people that really would want to understand . It is impossible to understand the reason for the requested increase
which is truly seems that the process is designed to completely leave the most affected parties out. Simply not a fair
practice to have a process that is beyond most ordinary people to understand.  I vote no to the increase

-- Attachment --




